
 

 
 

              Perth, 16 November 2023 

 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING INVESTOR WEBCAST 

Qoria Limited (ASX: QOR) (“Qoria” or the “Company”) is pleased to provide a video streaming facility 
through which investors can join the Qoria Annual General Meeting (“AGM”) to be held on Thursday, 
23rd November 2023, as visitors.  

Managing Director, Tim Levy, will provide an investor update at the beginning of the meeting, prior to 
the formal items of business. The meeting is scheduled to be held Thursday 23rd November 2023, at 
2:00pm (AWST) / 5:00pm (AEDT). 

Please note shareholders cannot use this facility to vote on meeting resolutions. For more 
information on voting, please contact the Company Secretary on +61 8 9322 7600 or refer to the 
Notice of Meeting lodged with ASX on 19 October 2023. 

Register for the AGM webcast via the link below: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_orwiZeNzTYK1-7vNG4aWvw 

Questions can be pre-submitted to simon@nwrcommunications.com.au or asked via the Q&A 
functionality within the Zoom platform.  

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the 
webcast. 

 

For more information, please contact: 

Tim Levy         
Managing Director 
tim.levy@qoria.com 
+61 413 563 333 
 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_orwiZeNzTYK1-7vNG4aWvw
mailto:simon@nwrcommunications.com.au


 

 

About Qoria 

Qoria is the only truly global provider of digital safety and student wellbeing solutions. Qoria's 
innovative integrated suite of best-in-class tools supports the needs of both schools and parents and 
enables a unique collaboration between them. Australian based and ASX-listed, Qoria's innovations 
are rapidly being adopted by school communities globally.  
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